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Our region, purpose and strategic direction

Enable sustainable economic and housing 
growth in the UK’s fastest-growing region

Make the East of England resilient to 
the risks of drought and flooding

Be a net zero carbon business by 2030

Work with others to achieve 
significant improvement in ecological 
quality across our catchments

Our Purpose is to bring environmental and social prosperity to the region we serve through 

our commitment to Love Every Drop

Our strategic direction



Our solution
We know your local community has felt the impact of burst pipes. We’re investing
£1million in the area to reduce the risk of bursts and loss of supply to local homes and
businesses. We’ll be improving the water pipes by slip lining 3.4km of water pipes from
Gunby to South Witham.

We plan to begin this work in January and expect to be complete by the end of May
2022.

What does this project involve?
To reduce the disruption to the community we will be using a sliplining technique to
replace the existing pipe. This technique is used to insert preformed sections of new pipes
through existing pipes. We will use this method to minimise the amount we need to dig to
install new pipes; reducing our carbon footprint, which is good for the environment as well
as reducing disruption to our customers.



Pipeline Route



Traffic Management 

The safety of our employees and the public will always be our number one priority. Based on the width of the road, the
location of our existing pipe, the plant and machinery we need to use and working area for our employees, we have
agreed with the local highways authority that we will need a full width road closure. Roads will be closed in
approximately 200metre sections 24 hours a day, 7 days a week for the duration of our programme.

We will always enable safe access and egress for any residents, businesses, and the emergency services from one
direction or the other. There will be no through traffic and a clearly sign posted diversion route will be in place for road
users which has been agreed with the local highway’s authority and an expert traffic management company.

• Gunby to North Witham, Road Closure 17 January – 06 March 2022
• North Witham to South Witham, Road Closure 21 February – 08 May 2022

The dates of the closure overlap to allow our team to progress to the next section of work without needing to pause,
please be ensured both closures won’t be in place at the same time.







Email address: Rhousden2@anglianwater.co.uk
Phone: 07801 662998

To keep updated please visit our website 
www.anglianwater.co.uk/InYourArea
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